
From: Matthew King
To: Lancellotti, Romina
Subject: CAA Logs
Date: Friday, May 15, 2020 3:44:46 PM
Attachments: 20200515153447918.pdf

Romina,
 
I hope this week has treated you well and have awesome weekend plans!
 
Attached please find the current CAA waste and CAA inspection log. I look forward to sharing other
successes with you in the very near future!
 
Stay healthy and safe!
 
 
Matthew S. King, CSP, SMS |Health, Safety & Environmental Manager | Tropical Shipping | Mailstop: MLK 01-12 |
501 Avenue P | Riviera Beach, FL 33404 | Office: (561) 882-2556 |  mking@tropical.com

 
 
 
CONFIDENTIAL:  UNAUTHORIZED USE OR DISCLOSURE IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
This information is intended to provide interpretative information in regard to the subject matter covered
as a service to our clients and has been answered to the best of our ability based on the information
provided to us. We do not guarantee the accuracy or completeness of any such interpretation or
information, nor do we warrant that compliance with any advice we provide will guarantee compliance
with any legal or regulatory requirements.  Our statements or opinions do not convey legal interpretation
and government authorities or legal counsel should be contacted for such a response.
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